Mr Brown

Freedom of Information Team
Correspondence Unit
9 Downing Street

SW1A 2AG

Via: request-401132-9d3c8075@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Brown,

Consultancy Projects

| refer to your request, where you asked:

foi@dexeu.gov.uk
www.gov.uk

Our ref: DEX000376

11 May 2017

| wish to see a list of all consultancy projects between the that are currently (April

2017) ongoing between the DEXEU and any of Deloitte, Accenture, KPMG, EY, Bain,
McKinsey, BCG. (This should include any projects that the DEXEU is paying for, plus
any that are being provided 'pro bono').

| also wish to see a list of any completed projects (since the Department's creation)
between DEXEU and the same consultancies.

| can confirm that this information is partly held by the Department for Exiting the EU

(DEXEU).

The Government is utilising the skills of the brightest and best across the Civil Service as
we prepare to exit the EU. It is also quite standard for a Government department to draw on
the advice of external specialists. We will continue to bring in expertise from outside as

appropriate.

Details held are provided in the table below:

Consultancy Service Project/Services Status
Provider provided
BCG Policy development Complete
BCG Policy development Ongoing as on date of




request

Accenture Policy support Complete
Accenture Policy support Complete
Accenture Policy support Complete

KPMG Support Programme, Complete

Management Office and
departmental set-up

McKinsey Organisational design, Complete
Assurance consultancy

Deloitte Internal financial planning Complete

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact the FOI team. Please remember to
quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to
request an internal review, you should write to:

Freedom of Information Team (internal review)
Department for Exiting the European Union

9 Downing Street

SW1A 2AG

You should note that DEXEU will not normally accept an application for internal review if it is
received more than two months after the date that the reply was issued.

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a
decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by DEXEU. The
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner’s Office
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Yours faithfully,

Freedom of Information Team, DExEU.



